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L1 Cheng Uk Government Primary School

43 Tonkin Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon Tel : 2386 8049 Website : http://www.lcu.edu.hk
Fax : 2708 9950 Email :  lcugps@edb.gov.hk

Parent-Teacher Association
: Notice No: 23/2024-25 18.3.2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Visit to The Hong Kong Museum of History cum National Security Exhibition Gallery
Parents play a pivotal role in the growth and learning of their children and they should work hand in hand
with schools to help their children understand the importance of national security. In this way, we can guide our
children to build a future of stability and prosperity. In order to let parents know more about national security, our
school is going to organize a visit to Hong Kong History Museum where The National Security Exhibition Gallery is
situated on the 2/F. Details are as follows:

Date: 3.4.2025 (Thursday)
Time & Place of Assembly: 2:15 p.m. at Li Cheng Uk Government Primary School
Destination: The Hong Kong Museum of History

100, Chatham Road South, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon
Content: A tour to:

i. enhance parents’ understanding and knowledge of national security related
concepts and issues (National Security Exhibition Gallery)

ii. explore the local community development and the local ethnic groups (The
“Multifaceted Hong Kong Exhibition Series at the Exhibition Gallery)

Fee: Free
(Including one-way travelling fee to the Hong Kong Museum of History)
Remarks: 1. Since there is limited number of applicants (20 parents), we have to draw lots to

confirm the list of successful applicants. A confirmation note will be given to
successful participants on or before 26.3.2025 (One participant from each family
only)
2. Participants are to be dismissed at The Hong Kong Museum of History. No
transportation service is provided for return trip.
In case of suspension of school announced by the EDB due to adverse weather,
the activity will be postponed and participants will be informed of the rescheduled
date in due course.
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Please return the reply slip in the e-notice on or before 21.3.2025 (Friday). Should you have any enquiries,
please feel free to contact Ms LEE Kwong-yung (Deputy Headmistress) at 2386 8049.
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Thank you for your attention. ,
. e

{Ms CHUI Sau-man)

Headmistress
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Reply Slip

Visit to The Hong Kong Museum of Historv cum National Securitv Exhibition Gallery
PTA Notice: 23/2024-25
Date:

To: PTA Chairperson and Headmistress,
[ have read the PTA Notice No. 23/2024-25 dated 18.3.2025 and fully understand its content.
03 1 will join the visit to The Hong Kong Museum of History cum National Security Exhibition Gallery.

L1 1 will not join the visit to The Hong Kong Museum of History cum National Security Exhibition Gallery.

Student’s name: ’ ( ) © Class: P.

Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature: Contact telephone number:

* Please put a * Vin the appropriate box.



